
Home Learning for Bears WC 18th May 2020 

 

Dear Families,  

We hope you are all doing well and managing to juggle the demands of this 

unusual time in which we find ourselves.  

This week is our final week of this half term’s focus on Traditional Tales and our 

final story to cover is The Gingerbread Man. We hope that by recapping these 

familiar stories over the last few weeks, the children will begin to see the 

similarities between stories and to see that stories have characters which 

follow the story through. We also help them to begin to see that all stories have 

a beginning, a middle and an end.  

Our eSchools pages will also be updated again this week too- the ideas here are 

designed to complement or extend the main home learning ideas, should you wish 

to use them. We will also update our galleries with some of the wonderful 

photographs you have been sending us too.  

As we move towards half term, some of you may like to take a look at The 

Wildlife Trust’s 30 Days Wild Challenge which may have some fun outdoorsy 

suggestions for half term next week.   

We are very much enjoying seeing the children on Zoom each week and this is 

proving a great way for them to keep in touch with us and their friends. Thank 

you for your patience with the technology side of things; slow devices and 

varying internet connections cannot dampen the spirit and excitement that the 

children show during these sessions.  

For anyone who sent in VE Day photographs for our montage, you can now find 

this on your class eSchools page.  

As a team we continue to miss our Bears children and their families so very 

much, and send you all our continued love.  

 

The Bears Team  

Mrs King – vking@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Smith – rsmith@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk  

Miss Hilyard – chilyard@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk  
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